
 
 
 
 

OUT OF STATE STUDENTS 
 
Please be aware that students living in North Carolina 
for less than one year have an out of state residency 
status as a student. This mean your tuition will be 
considerably more than the in-state rates most often 
quoted. The charges not covered by the awarded 
grant or scholarship will be billed to the student for 
payment. It is the student’s responsibility to 
understand the charges incurred and make 
arrangements to pay the remaining balance after 
grants/scholarships have been applied. If a student 
can not pay the additional charges, he/she should 
withdraw before classes begin to avoid tuition 
charges on the account.  


